
PS Bank is excited to remind you that our Internet Banking and Mobile Banking systems 

will be updated the weekend of June 15. 

What to expect: 

June 14: 4:00pm 

The online banking login option will disappear from the website.  Mobile Banking will 

stop updating with current data and will eventually switch to a service update 

notification with a link to the new replacement app. 

 

If you use the direct link https://secure-peoplesbankpa.com/SignOn/Logon it will also 

stop working at 4:00pm. 

June 17 (morning): 

The online banking logon option will reappear on the website.  New mobile apps will be 

available for download in the Apple App Store and Google Play store. 

To sign-on for the first time: 

Use your regular online banking username.  For the password, use the last 6-digits of 

your EIN, business tax ID number. 

Note: Only the primary Admin logon will work for the first logon.  Additional users will 

have to be re-created after the initial Admin logon. 

You will be prompted to change your password and to accept updated Terms and 

Conditions. 

Following you will be asked to validate your identity with security questions and a 

process to enter a code sent to your mobile device. 

https://secure-peoplesbankpa.com/SignOn/Logon


 

As a business customer you will next be asked to add Business Profile Information. 

Congratulations and welcome to the new PS Bank online banking! 

Next steps: 

You will need to setup additional employees that need access to the system. 

You will also want to import any saved ACH templates. 

 

The PS Bank Customer Care is available to assist with any questions about the online 

banking system, and how to successfully transition your current processes to the new 

platform. 

For the first 2 weeks, 24-7 support will be available by calling: 

1-866-746-1011 

 


